Civil Service Commission To' i
Confer With City Employes
Friday Nght On Wage Survey

Recommendations of the state
personnel hoard of revisions in

the job classification and salary °

structure of city employes, have
been co-ordinated with propos-
als of the civil service commis-
sion, and the tentative report
will be discussed with employes
and department heads of the city
at Friday evening's commission
meeting.

-

The report has been prepared
by Kenneth Byers, chief of the
cooperative personnel services of
the state board, and by Robert
W. Fisher, Robert Montilla, and
S. Allen White of his staff.

The civil service commission
which worked out the tentative
recommendations with the state
men consists of Patrick Mec-
Dowell, chairman; W. A. Mur-
iale, and Thomas E. Twohig.




